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Bocket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Pay

Vice President

Nuclear Power Department
231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwavkee, WI 53201

Gent lemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 19, 1984, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliances and the emergency
preparedness weaknesses which we brought to your attention in our letter
dated August 21, 1984. We will examine these matters during a future
inspection.

Sincerely,

N

L. R. Greger, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

Enclosure: IMtr from WEPCo dtd 10/19/84

ce w/encl.:

J. J. Zach, Plant Manager

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

John J. Duffy, Chief
Boiler Section

Ness Flores, Chairperson
Wisconsin Public Service
Commission
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